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Enroliment and Attendance (2/26/16-3/17/2016)
6th Grade: 92 students @ 93.92%
7th Grade: 87 students @ 96.56%
8th Grade: 88 students @ 94.65%
PJHS: 267 students @ 95.02%

PARCC testing is wrapping up at PHS. Dara, Jessie, and Scott have done a great job of coordinating this. Kudos to
the staff who are proctoring the assessment...a special shout out to Amanda Skinner who has taken care of all the
make-up testing and testing groups in both ELA and MATH. PJHS and Lincoln will test after we return from Spring
Break.

There has been no date given yet for a testing window for the DLM Science Assessment.

| know from time to time | mention something that she is doing (Jason Foundation training or coordinating the Career
Day), but | cannot thank Bonnie Sowarsh enough for all she does for myself and PJHS. Thank you, Bonnie.

Brenda Jackson is to be given many kudos as well for taking on a substitute administrative assistant role this year
and working the job like she has done it for years. Thank you, Brenda.

The PJHS Career Fair will be April 22.
The PJHS 7th Grade Girls Volleyball team finished their season 17-6 and a State Qualifier. The girls lost a tough
match (20-25, 23-25) to Roxana who went on to finish 4th in the State tournament. This is the 3rd year in a row

PJHS has had a state qualifying volleyball team. Coaches Missy Ade and Greg Cothern have been central figures in
all three of these teams.

Alexis Johns, a 7th grade student who was the PJHS Spelling Bee Champ, will be competing in the District Spelling
Bee in Decatur on 3/19. The 7th grade will be having a small pep rally for her at the end of the day on Friday 3/18 to
wish her well.

20-25 PJHS Vocalists will be going to Raymond-Lincolnwood with Miss Janes for the Area Choral Festival on 3/22.

Track season has started.



